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Oregon does not need an administrative authority or any additional gov't bureaucracy 

to get our cities safe again.  We need the DAs to prosecute and the judiciary to 

sentence offenders, all the way down to petty crimes.  The police are already funded 

locally.  Put your focus on getting drugs off our streets. 

 

Absolutely do not raise Oregonian's taxes to fund more bloated bureaucracy in this 

state. 


